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*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hi Wendy, 

On behalf of The Texas Oaks Neighborhood Association, and surrounding concerned
neighborhoods, we would like to request a postponement of the case - C14-2020-0131
zoning meeting, which is currently set to occur on Tuesday, January 19th. 

We are making this request in an effort to fully understand the impact to the
neighborhood, study the zoning request, arrange a meeting with the developer, and to
share our extensive knowledge of the area with the developer, as well as the issues
that could arise and our suggestions for those issues. 

Can you please confirm the postponement? 

If possible, we’d prefer to post pone to the February 16th meeting, as that would give
us time to coordinate these meetings and discussions within the several
neighborhoods impacted by this zoning request. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, 

Michelle Adams
Texas Oaks Neighborhood Association President 

CC: Hollows of Slaughter Creek Neighborhood Representatives 
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